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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 Dear Bridlemile Families, 

I hope this email finds all of you safe, happy and healthy. Teachers have been working hard this week 
having virtual meetings and attending training on online learning platforms. One common theme that 
has come out of all of our meetings is the deep care and concern we have for all our students and 
families and undoubtedly, all of us at Bridlemile miss our students very much!  A primary goal in 
establishing our online classrooms is to allow for our teachers and staff to have that connection with 
students during this difficult and challenging time in the world. All of you have heard from your 
classroom teachers this past week and next week, you will have the opportunity to connect as a 
classroom community once again. Teachers are working very hard to get lessons, assignments and 
resources up and available for families to use and to structure into their days. I want to acknowledge 
that many families are feeling overwhelmed with the amount of information coming to them on a 
consistent basis and I want to remind you to reach out to your child’s teacher for clarification or 
questions you have as we navigate this new territory. Remember to keep daily structures around 
academics in place as best as you can with your family, yet remember to keep a balance by 
incorporating household responsibilities, reflection and quiet time, outdoor time and movement into 
your days. Remember that during this unprecedented time, staying healthy, positive and connected is 
key and foundational as we take on each new day.    

In addition, I wanted the community to be aware that the district has re-opened the survey for families 
in need of a laptop/Chromebook to do online learning. If you have not already done so and need a 
device, please be sure to use the link below to fill out the survey to get a laptop/Chromebook from the 
district.  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfR9vU1RGTJigjBOlpYQwi4DHLNbZVJ07PdhAsj3c1
3VeqMxQ/viewform 

Also, please see the link below from our counseling team. Ms. Rachel and Ms. Stephanie are working 
hard to reach out and support families that need connection during this time. Please feel free to reach 
out and connect with Ms. Rachel and Ms. Stephanie and take a look at the link to the “Counselor’s 
Corner” for more helpful information and 
guidance.   https://docs.google.com/document/d/129wpY5Mh3MJQFeYbNVir8zBDzpUx6jHBqiyvaW0Iw
8k/edit 
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Finally, I have attached a link to a message from Superintendent Guadalupe Guerrero, if you have not 
yet received this email. In the message he discusses the work the district has been doing to prepare for 
online learning as well as district supports and resources for 
families.   https://www.pps.net/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=265&ModuleInstanceID=149
2&PageModuleInstanceID=31850&ViewID=ad4d6d9d-7046-48e7-a548-
a6a23a68d076&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=152856&PageID=15080&IsMoreExpandedView=True 

Please continue to take good care of yourselves and your families during this very stressful and difficult 
time. Know that we are working very hard to put supports in place so we can stay connected with our 
Bridlemile students and community. We miss our students very much and look forward to connecting 
with you all more next week.   

Warmly, 

Brad Pearson 
Principal 
Bridlemile School 
 

FROM THE DISTRICT 
For the most updated information go to pps.net/coronavirus 
 
 

FROM THE OFFICE 
Stay connected! If your email address or any other contact information has changed please email the 
office right away:  bridlemile-office@pps.net and we will be sure to update or records.    
 
Kindergarten Registration 2020-21: The building may be closed but registrations can be done on-line. 
Click here to register your incoming kindergartener. The deadline is currently June 1st but we encourage 
everyone to register early! If you know of any families with incoming kinders, please help spread the 
word! 
 
Thanks, stay safe and healthy!! 
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